
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 23, 2021 
 
BULLETIN #1413 
 
Re:  CDI Issues Moratorium on Cancellations Related to Lava and 

Beckwourth Complex Fires  
 
In the recent Bulletin 2021-4 issued by the California Department of Insurance 
(CDI), Commissioner Ricardo Lara directed all admitted and nonadmitted 
moratorium on policy cancellations in areas affected by the Lava and 
Beckwourth Complex Fires. 

After Governor Gavin Newsom issued an emergency declaration for Siskiyou, 
Plumas and Lassen counties, the California Department of Insurance issued its 
bulletin prohibiting nonrenewals through July 16, 2022, for 31 ZIP codes in the 
affected areas. 

The bulletin also orders insurers to rescind any cancellations in the affected 
areas after July 16, 2021 and offer to reinstate or renew policies in effect at the 
time of the governor’s emergency declaration. 

To view the original CDI bulletin, which includes the list of 31 ZIP codes subject 
to the commissioner’s order, please click here. 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/bulletin-2021-04-moratorium-july-16-declaration.pdf

